



SAFETY TOWN 2025

at Mtn. View, Montecito Union, and Isla Vista Schools


Safety Town is a one week, 3 ½ hr. day, safety education summer program. Safety awareness is introduced 
to pre/post kindergarten children in an age appropriate, fun, and secure environment. Through movies, 
songs, guest visits, group lessons, crafts, and pedestrian/driver role play, the program teaches children to 
evaluate “safe” from “unsafe” situations. Topics include:


Earthquake Safety	 	 	 	 Fire Safety/ 9-1-1

Water Safety	 	 	 	 	 Bicycle and Vehicle Passenger Safety

Personal Safety/ Stranger Safety	 	 Pedestrian Safety

Playground Safety


The miniature ‘town’ enables the students to practice and reinforce basic safety habits under the guidance of 
trained instructors and youth volunteers. This small community is complete with child size buildings, street 
signs, crosswalks, sidewalks, traffic light, and small pedal cars. Children are divided into building groups and 
colors for smaller group instruction, (1:2). 


Session times are 8:30 a.m.-12:00 p.m. Dates for 2025 are as follows:


Mtn. View School - Session 1 – June 16-20	    Isla Vista School - Session 1 – July 7-11  

Mtn. View School - Session 2 – June 23-27             Isla Vista School - Session 2 – July 14-18 	                  

Montecito Union School - Session 1 – June 16-20    

Montecito Union School - Session 2 – June 23-27


* Please note, Safety Town reserves the right to cancel sessions due to enrollment numbers. 
You will be notified one month prior if this occurs.             


Registration information:

• Children must be 5 by Sept. 1, 2025 and enrolled in kindergarten or first grade for fall 2023

• May register online at www.sbsafetytown.org 

• Hard copy registration forms available in the Foothill School office and on website for mail in 

registration.

• Cost per session: $200. Includes Safety Town T-shirt.  

• $25 Transfer fee, (to change session). One transfer allowed.

• May register for no more than 2 children. Classes are filled on a first come, first served basis.


General Info:

• Parent/guardian is required to attend a parent orientation meeting on the first scheduled session day 

from approximately 8:30-8:45 a.m.

• Please apply sunscreen, if needed, prior to arrival, and bring labeled water bottle.

• Please note, a fee of $25 will be charged for every 15 minutes you are late picking up your child.

• Participants must be able to follow simple instructions. Inappropriate and/or unsafe behavior may be 

grounds for dismissal from the program. The Safety Town staff and Safety Town of Santa Barbara 
County reserve the right to make appropriate adjustments and/or dismiss any student for behavior 
which poses a safety risk to themselves or others.


• Cancellation Policy – Refunds will only be made if we can fill your child’s space with that of another 
child.  A cancellation fee of $25 will be charged.


For information:  Email anne@sbsafetytown.org ,or call 805-252-7998

Or visit our website at www.sbsafetytown.org


This exemplary program has been available for over 45 years in Santa Barbara County.

Safety Town Tax ID # 77-0050993


Please save this page for future reference.
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